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Wings Appeal  

A special word of thanks to
all who supported our ‘Wings Appeal’.
P1 Class
From Monday 1st October all P1 children will remain in school until 2.00pm. Please collect children from the side entrance door.
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Book Fair   
This year the Book Fair will take place in the School Library from Tuesday 2nd October – Friday 5th  October. Money can be sent into school in a sealed envelope and the class teacher or classroom assistant will support your child in selecting a book. You are also welcome to come in with your child between 1.30pm – 3.00pm each afternoon to select a book.
Parent Interviews
Parent Interviews will be held on Friday 26th October, Monday 30th October and Tuesday 30th October.
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Halloween Holidays

School will be closed on Friday 26th October. School will re-open on Monday 5th November.

Milk Money  [image: image7.png]



The cost of milk for October will be £3.99 

Child Protection

Please call into the school office to check if you can speak with a member of staff, or ring to arrange a suitable appointment.  Please do not go directly into a child’s class as this is against our Child Protection Policy.

Cash for Clobber  
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Please remember our old clothes collection which will take place on Thursday 25th October
All proceeds will go towards supporting our ‘Fields of Life’ sponsored child.
Swimming Lessons
 Swimming lessons are going really well this term at Brownlow Swimming Pool. Please support us in encouraging your child to attend every week.
ECO Club
Eco Club will be open to all P7 pupils.
The dates are listed below.
Tue 2nd  Oct, 9th  Oct, 16th Oct. and 23rd Oct. There will be no cost for this club.
Jumpers & Cardigans
It would be much appreciated if you would make sure your child has his/her name on their cardigans or jumpers.

Parent Support
A box of tissues and packet of wipes per child would be very much appreciated as we approach the winter term,

Many thanks.

School Disco
Thursday 25th October 7.00pm-9.00pm the PTA will be running a disco for all pupils, nursery – P7.  Pupils will all get a hot dog, drink and chocolate bar on the night.  The ticket price of £5.00 includes all food and drinks.  Tickets will be on sale from Monday 8th October – Friday 12th October.  These can be purchased from the school office.  Dress up on Halloween theme is optional.  NO MASKS PLEASE!
Craigavon Area Foodbank 

This year we hope to support Craigavon Area foodbank which supports the distribution of food for local people in crisis. On Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd October we will be collecting tinned fruit, tinned rice and tinned custard ONLY and this will be handed over to be distributed.
Walk to School Day  
We have planned a ‘Walk to School Day’ on Friday 19th October in co-operation with ‘Feet First Families’.  Anyone who lives a distance from the school is encouraged to participate in a Park and Stride Day where cars can be parked at the Community Centre or Linen Tea Rooms and the remainder of journey to school can be made by foot.
Pupil of the Month- Excellent Homework

P1/2  Erin Dawson
Kylie Edgar
P3/4  Amelia Dawson  Morgan Boyce
P5/6/7 Michael Green Kara Cosgrave
